Leave of Absence

Students who plan to leave the University on a temporary basis should request a non-medical leave of
absence. Official leave of absence from the University must be authorized by the Assistant Dean or
Dean's designee. Students interested in pursuing a non-medical or medical leave should contact Ms.
Charisma Presley, Retention Manager, to learn more about the process.

The full text of this policy is available on this webpage.
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